

EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF MOLDOVA TO THE REPUBLIC OF BULGARIA

November 6th, 2020

COR MEM Prof. Hristo Beloev Rector of the "Angel Kunchev" University of Ruse

Dear Professor Beloev,

I take great pleasure in expressing my warmest congratulations to You, the staff, students and alumni of the University of Ruse on the 75th anniversary of the university's founding.

Over the decades the University became one of the pillars of the national high education system and strengthened the role of education and research in the Bulgarian society. The anniversary is a wonderful opportunity to honour all those who contributed with dedication to nurturing generations of young professionals.

University of Ruse is known in Bulgaria and beyond for its educational and scientific achievements. This gives me confidence that the partnership established with the "Grigore Țamblac" University from Taraclia, Republic of Moldova will succeed and will bring the value of knowledge to young people from my country, enabling them to shape a better future for our countries and themselves.

On this special occasion, I would like to wish you and all faculty members a memorable celebration and continued success in all future academic endeavours.

Sincerely yours,

Anatol Cebuc Ambassador